
Industry Partner 
Planning Workshop

Special Guests: Industry Partners and Agencies,
VUSD VPIE Members

  
Thursday November 7,  2024 4-5 pm

Orientation to the Middle School 
CTE Career Experience 

Special Guests: District Office, Site Administrators, Academy
and Pathway Coordinators and Leads

Thursday November 21,  2024 4-5 pm

The Future of Work
 in and Around Visalia 

Special Guests: Industry Partners and Agencies,
Work-Based Learning Coordinators

Thursday December 19, 2024 4-5 pm

Supporting Academic Achievement 
Through Middle School CTE 

Special Guests: Teachers and Content Experts:
 English, Math, and STEM

Thursday January 16, 2025 4-5 pm

Middle School Lab Tour: In-Person Event 

Special Guests: VUSD Staff, Students, Industry Partners, and Community Members 

Wednesday June 11,  2025 4-5 pm

Project-Based Learning Unit 2
“Survive and Thrive” 

Special Guests: Industry Partners: Health Science and Medical
Technology, Arts, Media, and Entertainment

Thursday May 15, 2025 4-5 pm 

Project-Based Learning Unit 1 
“Growing Visalia” 

Special Guests: Industry Partners: Agriculture, Building and
Construction, Transportation, and Manufacturing

Thursday April 10, 2025 4-5 pm

Supporting Non-Traditional Students
 in CTE Pathways 

Special Guests: Teachers, Coaches, Content Experts:
Multilingual Learners, Special Education, and Student Services 

Thursday March 20,  2025 4-5 pm

Student and Family Night:
Charting Career Pathways

Special Guests: Students, Families,
Counselors, and College of the Sequoias

Thursday February 20, 2025 4-5 pm

MIDDLE SCHOOL CTE ADVISORY BOARD
   2024-25 MEETINGS  

Visalia Unified School District’s CTE Department is designing a new middle school CTE
Career Experience  elective course for the 2025-26 school year. We are seeking educators
and industry partners to provide insight and guidance on aligning the course to our CTE
Pathways and Linked Learning Academies, post-secondary learning opportunities such as
College of the Sequoias, and emerging job opportunities unique to our region. Virtual
meetings will be structured to network, engage with fresh data, and provide input on course
content and projects. For more information, please email Amy Frame at aframe01@vusd.org.MEETINGS 

VIA ZOOM

https://vusd-us.zoom.us/meeting/register/tJ0kceqpqT0vG9PyXWI53WOqjlVO3_eBi98-#/registration
https://www.vusd.org/departments/learning-leadership/cte
https://docs.google.com/document/d/1lSQaSInt3shdo6KrTQ87EqFnzooxCMs_KpXW5Uv6oQM/edit?tab=t.0
https://docs.google.com/document/d/1lSQaSInt3shdo6KrTQ87EqFnzooxCMs_KpXW5Uv6oQM/edit?tab=t.0
https://www.vusd.org/departments/learning-leadership/cte/cte-pathways
https://www.vusd.org/departments/learning-leadership/cte/cte-pathways
https://www.vusd.org/departments/learning-leadership/cte/linked-learning-acadmies
https://catalog.cos.edu/giant-pathways/
mailto:aframe01@vusd.org

